
 

 

 

             Socktober              
Each night in Hamilton, hundreds of people live out on the streets. This 

October, we want to show that even a small act of kindness such as donating a 

pair of socks, can make a big difference in the lives of those who are homeless. 

From now until Oct. 25, we are asking Dundas Central School Students to ask 

their family, friends and neighbors for donations of new socks or gently used 

hats, mittens, scarves or winter clothing.  We will be donating items to  

The Good Shepherd Centre in Downtown Hamilton.   

Thanks for your support. 

 
 

 

 


